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Shawn Baker’s Carnivore Diet
is a revolutionary, paradigmbreaking nutritional strategy
that takes contemporary
dietary theory and dumps it on
its head. It breaks just about
all the “rules” and delivers
outstanding results. At its
heart is a focus on simplicity
rather than complexity,
subtraction rather than
addition, making this an
incredibly effective diet that is
also easy to follow. The
Carnivore Diet reviews some
of the supporting evolutionary,
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historical, and nutritional
science that gives us clues as
to why so many people are
having great success with this
meat-focused way of eating. It
highlights dramatic real-world
transformations experienced
by people of all types.
Common disease conditions
that are often thought to be
lifelong and progressive are
often reversed on this diet,
and in this book, Baker
discusses some of the theory
behind that phenomenon as
well. It outlines a
comprehensive strategy for
incorporating the Carnivore
Diet as a tool or a lifelong
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eating style, and Baker offers
a thorough discussion of the
most common misconceptions
about this diet and the
problems people have when
transitioning to it.
?According to the World
Health Organization, the
epidemic of global obesity has
nearly tripled since 1975. In
2016, more than 1.9 billion
adults were overweight, over
650 million of which were
obese. Being overweight and
obese has been linked to a
number of non-communicable,
chronic diseases.
Pathophysiology of ObesityInduced Health Complications
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is a compilation of review
articles dedicated to describe
co-morbidities associated with
obesity. The wide range that is
covered is of significant
interest to basic research
scientists, clinicians and
graduate students who are
engaged in studying obesityinduced health complications.
Furthermore, this book
highlights the potential of
novel approaches for the
prevention and treatment of
obesity and its related
illnesses. Nineteen articles in
this book are organized in four
sections that are designed to
provide an overview of obesityPage 4/93
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induced health complications.
The first section serves as an
introductory section on the
prevalence, causes,
consequences, treatments and
preventive approaches for
obesity. Section two covers
the metabolic disturbances
and inflammation due to
obesity. The third section is
focused on neurological and
visceral complications as a
consequence of obesity. The
final section covers strategies
for the prevention of obesityinduced complications. The
book illustrates that obesity
can result in a diverse range of
pathophysiological conditions
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that adversely affect health.
This book addresses the ever
increasing problem of obesity
in children and adolescents,
the long-term health and
social problems that arise
from this, and approaches to
prevention and management.
Aimed at doctors, and all
health-care professionals, it
will be of interest to all those
concerned with the increasing
prevalence of obesity in both
the developed and developing
world. It covers all aspects of
obesity from epidemiology
and prevention to recent
developments in biochemistry
and genetics, and to the varied
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approaches to management
which are influenced by social
and clinical need. A foreword
by William Dietz and a forwardlooking 'future perspectives'
conclusion by Philip James
embrace an international team
of authors, all with first-hand
experience of the issues
posed by obesity in the young.
This comprehensive survey of
an important and growing
medical problem will help
inform, influence and educate
those charged with tackling
this crisis.
Our nation stands at a
crossroads. Today's epidemic
of overweight and obesity
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threatens the historic progress
we have made in increasing
American's quality and years
of healthy life. Two-third of
adults and nearly one in three
children are overweight or
obese. In addition, many racial
and ethnic groups and
geographic regions of the
United States are
disproportionately affected.
The sobering impact of these
numbers is reflected in the
nation's concurrent epidemics
of diabetes, heart disease, and
other chronic diseases. If we
do not reverse these trends,
researchers warn that many of
our children—our most
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precious resource—will be
seriously afflicted in early
adulthood with medical
conditions such as diabetes
and heart disease. This future
is unacceptable. The Surgeon
General asks you to join me in
combating this crisis. Every
one of us has an important
role to play in the prevention
and control of obesity.
Mothers, fathers, teachers,
business executives, child
care professionals, clinicians,
politicians, and government
and community leaders—we
must all commit to changes
that promote the health and
wellness of our families and
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communities. As a nation, we
must create neighborhood
communities that are focused
on healthy nutrition and
regular physical activity,
where the healthiest choices
are accessible for all citizens.
Children should be having fun
and playing in environments
that provide parks,
recreational facilities,
community centers, and
walking and bike paths.
Healthy foods should be
affordable and accessible.
Increased consumer
knowledge and awareness
about healthy nutrition and
physical activity will foster a
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growing demand for healthy
food products and exercise
options, dramatically
influencing marketing trends.
Hospitals, work sites, and
communities should make it
easy for mothers to initiate
and sustain breastfeeding as
this practice has been shown
to prevent childhood obesity.
Working together, we will
create an environment that
promotes and facilitates
healthy choices for all
Americans. And we will live
longer and healthier lives. In
the 2001 Surgeon General's
Call to Action to Prevent and
Decrease Overweight and
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Obesity, former Surgeon
General David Satcher, MD,
PhD, warned us of the
negative effects of the
increasing weight of our
citizens and outlined a public
health response to reverse the
trend. Although we have made
some strides since 2001, the
prevalence of obesity, obesityrelated diseases, and
premature death remains too
high. The Surgeon General is
calling on all Americans to join
in a national grassroots effort
to reverse this trend. Plans
include showing people how
to choose nutritious food, add
more physical activity to their
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daily lives, and manage the
stress that so often derails
their best efforts at developing
healthy habits. The real goal is
not just a number on a scale,
but optimal health for all
Americans at every stage of
life. To achieve this goal, we
must all work together to
share resources, educate our
citizens, and partner with
business and government
leaders to find creative
solutions in our
neighborhoods, towns, and
cities from coast to coast.
Together, we can become a
nation committed to become
healthy and fit.
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Weight Management
Navigating the Evidence
A Framework to Inform
Decision Making
Weight Control and Physical
Activity
The Analysis of Spatially
Varying Relationships
Criteria for Evaluating WeightManagement Programs
The Practical Guide
This report issues a call for
urgent action to combat the
growing epidemic of obesity,
which now affects developing
and industrialized countries
alike. Adopting a public health
approach, the report responds
to both the enormity of health
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problems associated with
obesity and the notorious
difficulty of treating this
complex, multifactorial
disease. With these problems
in mind, the report aims to
help policy-makers introduce
strategies for prevention and
management that have the
greatest chance of success.
The importance of prevention
as the most sensible strategy
in developing countries,
where obesity coexists with
undernutrition, is repeatedly
emphasized. Recommended
lines of action, which reflect
the consensus reached by 25
leading authorities, are based
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on a critical review of current
scientific knowledge about the
causes of obesity in both
individuals and populations.
While all causes are
considered, major attention is
given to behavioural and
societal changes that have
increased the energy density
of diets, overwhelmed
sophisticated regulatory
systems that control appetite
and maintain energy balance,
and reduced physical activity.
Specific topics discussed
range from the importance of
fat content in the food supply
as a cause of population-wide
obesity, through
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misconceptions about obesity
held by both the medical
profession and the public, to
strategies for dealing with the
alarming prevalence of
obesity in children. The report
has eleven chapters
presented in five parts. Part
one, which assesses the
magnitude of the problem,
explains the system for
classifying overweight and
obesity based on the body
mass index, considers the
importance of fat distribution,
and provides an overview of
trends in all regions of the
world, concluding that obesity
is increasing worldwide at an
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alarming rate. Chapters in part
two evaluate the true costs of
obesity in terms of physical
and mental ill health, and the
human and financial
resources diverted to deal
with these problems. Specific
health consequences
discussed include increased
risk of cardiovascular disease,
cancer, and other
noncommunicable diseases,
endocrine and metabolic
disturbances, debilitating
health problems, and
psychological problems. The
health benefits and risks of
weight loss are also assessed.
Part three draws on the latest
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research findings to consider
specific factors involved in the
development of overweight
and obesity. Discussion
centres on factors, such as
high intakes of fat, that may
disrupt normal physiological
regulation of appetite and
energy balance, and the role
of dietary factors and levels of
physical activity. In terms of
opportunities for prevention,
particular attention is given to
the multitude of environmental
and societal forces that
adversely affect food intake
and physical activity and may
thus overwhelm the
physiological regulatory
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systems that keep weight
stable in the long term. The
possible role of genetic and
biological susceptibility is
also briefly considered.
Against this background, the
fourth and most extensive part
maps out strategies for
prevention and management
at both the population and
individual levels. Separate
chapters address the need to
develop population-based
strategies that tackle the
environmental and societal
factors implicated in the
development of obesity, and
compare the effectiveness of
current options for managing
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overweight or obese
individuals. Specific strategies
discussed include dietary
management, physical activity
and exercise programmes,
behaviour modification, drug
treatment, and gastric surgery.
While noting striking recent
progress in the development
of drug treatments, the report
concludes that gastric surgery
continues to show the best
long-term success in treating
the severely obese. The final
part sets out key conclusions
and recommendations for
responding to the global
obesity epidemic and
identifies priority areas where
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more research is urgently
needed. "... the volume is
clearly written, and carries a
wealth of summary
information that is likely to be
invaluable for anyone
interested in the public health
aspects of obesity and
fatness, be they students,
practitioner or researcher." Journal of Biosocial Science
This volume examines the
causes and consequences of
increasing rates of obesity
and overweight among
children. In addition, it reviews
specific policies and
programs aimed at reducing
obesity and overweight and
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the related health problems
that result. Contents:
Introducing the Issue,
Christina Paxson and
Elisabeth Donahue (Princeton
University) Childhood Obesity:
Trends and Potential Causes,
Patricia M. Anderson
(Dartmouth College) and
Kristin F. Butcher (Federal
Reserve Bank of Chicago) The
Consequences of Childhood
Overweight and Obesity,
Stephen R. Daniels (University
of Cincinnati College of
Medicine and Cincinnati
Children's Hospital Medical
Center) Treating Childhood
Obesity and Associated
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Medical Conditions, Sonia
Caprio (Yale University School
of Medicine) The Role of Built
Environments in Physical
Activity, Eating, and Obesity in
Children, James F. Sallis (San
Diego State University and
Robert Wood Johnson
Foundation) and Karen Glanz
(Emory University) The Role of
Child Care Settings in Obesity
Prevention, Mary Story and
Karen Kaphingst (University
of Minnesota and Robert
Wood Johnson Foundation),
and Simone French
(University of Minnesota) The
Role of Schools in Obesity
Prevention, Mary Story, Karen
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Kaphingst, and Simone
French Markets and
Childhood Obesity Policy,
John Cawley (Cornell
University) The Role of
Parents in Preventing
Childhood Obesity, Ana C.
Lindsay, Juhee Kim, and
Steven Gortmaker (Harvard
School of Public Health), and
Katarina M. Sussner (Harvard
Graduate School of Arts and
Sciences)
At some point during 2009,
more than 17 million
households in the United
States had difficulty providing
enough food for all their
members because of a lack of
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resources. In more than onethird of these households, the
food intake of some
household members was
reduced and normal eating
patterns were disrupted due
to limited resources. The
Workshop on Understanding
the Relationship Between
Food Insecurity and Obesity
was held to explore the
biological, economic,
psychosocial, and other
factors that may influence the
relationship between food
insecurity, overweight, and
obesity in the United States.
Hunger and Obesity examines
current concepts and
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research findings in the field.
The report identifies
information gaps, proposes
alternative approaches to
analyzing data, recommends
new data that should be
collected, and addresses the
limitations of the available
research.
The prevalence of obesity has
now reached such proportions
that in many parts of the world
it is one of the most dominant
health problems. Obesity
leads to a number of serious
diseases such as type 2
diabetes, cardiovascular
disease, hypertension, stroke
and cancer as well as
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psychological problems and a
poor quality of life. Obesity
research is now very active
and understanding of the
disease has greatly increased.
The International Textbook of
Obesity offers a definitive
coverage of the area looking
at epidemiology, causes,
current research and
management. * Gives an up to
date account of the field *
Edited by a leading expert in
the area * Contributions from
an impressive array of authors
including many from young
researchers giving new
perspectives on the issues
This will be a lasting reference
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for a wide range of academic
and professional health care
workers, including obesity
research specialists,
diebetologists, nutritionists,
practising physicians and
endocrinologists.
The Economics of Obesity
Mechanisms and Clinical
Management
The Surgeon General's Call to
Action to Prevent and
Decrease Overweight and
Obesity
The Role of Economic Factors
in Obesity Prevalence and
Diet Quality in Spain
Epidemiology and Treatment
Modalities
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Pathophysiology of ObesityInduced Health Complications
Obesity and Mental Disorders
Promotes the recognition,
treatment, and prevention
of conditions of
overweight and obesity in
the United States.
Childhood obesity has
reached epidemic
proportions in the United
States and continues to
increase in prevalence in
almost all countries in
which it has been studied,
including developed and
developing countries
around the globe. The
causes of obesity are
complex and multiPage 30/93
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factorial. Childhood
obesity becomes a lifelong problem in most cases
and is associated with
long term chronic disease
risk for a variety of
diseases including type 2
diabetes, cardiovascular
disease, non-alcoholic
fatty liver disease, as
well as psychosocial as
issues and obesity seems
to affect almost every
organ system in the body.
In recent years there has
been tremendous progress
in the understanding of
this problem and in
strategies for prevention
and treatment in the
Page 31/93

Get Free Causes Of Obesity
Papers
pediatric years. Childhood
Obesity: Causes,
Consequences, and
Intervention Approaches
presents current reviews
on the complex problem of
obesity from the multilevel causes throughout
early life before
adulthood and the
implications for this for
long-term disease risk. It
reviews numerous types of
strategies that have been
used to address this issue
from conventional clinical
management to global
policy strategies
attempting to modify the
global landscape of food,
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nutrition, and physical
activity. Each chapter is
written by a global
authority in his or her
respective field with a
focus on reviewing the
current status and recent
developments. The book
features information on
contributing factors to
obesity, including
developmental origins,
social/family, birth
cohort studies, influence
of ethnicity, and global
perspectives. It takes a
life-course approach to
the subject matter and
includes exhaustive
treatment of contributing
Page 33/93

Get Free Causes Of Obesity
Papers
factors to childhood
obesity, such as
assessment, environmental
factors, nutrition and
dietary factors, host
factors, interventions and
treatment, consequences,
and further action for
future prevention. This
broad range of topics
relevant to the rapidly
changing field of
childhood obesity is
suitable for students,
health care professionals,
physicians, and
researchers.
Children's health has made
tremendous strides over
the past century. In
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general, life expectancy
has increased by more than
thirty years since 1900
and much of this
improvement is due to the
reduction of infant and
early childhood mortality.
Given this trajectory
toward a healthier
childhood, we begin the
21st-century with a
shocking developmentâ€"an
epidemic of obesity in
children and youth. The
increased number of obese
children throughout the
U.S. during the past 25
years has led policymakers
to rank it as one of the
most critical public
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health threats of the 21stcentury. Preventing
Childhood Obesity provides
a broad-based examination
of the nature, extent, and
consequences of obesity in
U.S. children and youth,
including the social,
environmental, medical,
and dietary factors
responsible for its
increased prevalence. The
book also offers a
prevention-oriented action
plan that identifies the
most promising array of
short-term and longer-term
interventions, as well as
recommendations for the
roles and responsibilities
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of numerous stakeholders
in various sectors of
society to reduce its
future occurrence.
Preventing Childhood
Obesity explores the
underlying causes of this
serious health problem and
the actions needed to
initiate, support, and
sustain the societal and
lifestyle changes that can
reverse the trend among
our children and youth.
A Working Group of 21
independent experts from 8
countries, convened by the
International Agency for
Research on Cancer (IARC)
in April 2016, reviewed
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the scientific evidence
and assessed the cancerpreventive effects of the
absence of excess body
fatness. The mean body
mass index (BMI) in the
adult population has
increased dramatically
worldwide over the past 40
years, and IARC recently
estimated that close to 4%
of all new cancer cases in
adults were attributable
to a high BMI; the number
of cases is highest in
high-income countries and
is expected to rise in
low- and middle-income
countries. This
publication provides an
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important update of the
2002 IARC Handbook on
Weight Control and
Physical Activity, with
evidence-based evaluation
of the association between
excess body fatness and
cancer at more than 20
sites. In addition, the
Working Group reviewed the
evidence on childhood
obesity and cancer in
later life, the impact of
excess body fatness in
cancer patients on cancer
survival and recurrence,
and the few intervention
studies of weight control
on cancer outcome.
CDC Growth Charts
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The Future of Children:
Spring 2006
Summary
Everyday Understanding of
Problems in the Social
Sciences
Health in the Balance
Obesity and Lipotoxicity
Understanding a Food
Insecurity Paradigm:
Workshop Summary

Obesity has come to the forefront of
the American public health agenda.
The increased attention has led to a
growing interest in quantifying
obesity prevalence and determining
how the prevalence has changed
over time. Estimates of obesity
prevalence and trends are
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fundamental to understanding and
describing the scope of issue. Policy
makers, program planners, and other
stakeholders at the national, state,
and local levels are among those
who search for estimates relevant to
their population(s) of interest to
inform their decision-making. The
differences in the collection,
analysis, and interpretation of data
have given rise to a body of
evidence that is inconsistent and has
created barriers to interpreting and
applying published reports. As such,
there is a need to provide guidance
to those who seek to better
understand and use estimates of
obesity prevalence and trends.
Assessing Prevalence and Trends in
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Obesity examines the approaches to
data collection, analysis, and
interpretation that have been used in
recent reports on obesity prevalence
and trends at the national, state, and
local level, particularly among U.S.
children, adolescents, and young
adults. This report offers a
framework for assessing studies on
trends in obesity, principally among
children and young adults, for policy
making and program planning
purposes, and recommends ways
decision makers and others can
move forward in assessing and
interpreting reports on obesity
trends.
Understanding the relationship
between energy balance and obesity
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is essential to develop effective
prevention programs and policies.
The International Agency for
Research on Cancer convened a
Working Group of world-leading
experts in December 2015 to review
the evidence regarding energy
balance and obesity, with a focus on
low- and middle-income countries,
and to consider the following
scientific questions: (i) Are the
drivers of the obesity epidemic
related only to energy excess and/or
do specific foods or nutrients play a
major role in this epidemic? (ii)
What are the factors that modulate
these associations? (iii) Which types
of data and/or studies will further
improve our understanding? This
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book provides summaries of the
evidence from the literature as well
as the Working Group's conclusions
and recommendations to tackle the
global epidemic of obesity.
In the historical record there is
abundant evidence that obesity was
a medical and health concern as long
as medicine has been practiced. The
idea of diet and exercise are
bulwarks in the fight against obesity
in history from the time of
Hippocrates to the 16th century—a
span of 2,000 years. However, our
scientific understanding of this
problem is only a little over 200
years old. An examination of the
root cause of what many consider
the obesity epidemic, A Guide to
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Obesity and the Metabolic
Syndrome traces the origins and
types of obesity and its treatment.
Examining in detail the developing
treatment for obesity, this book
provides: A history of obesity,
including treatment, proposed
causes, and perceptions An
examination of the causes and
problems associated with obesity A
discussion of lifestyle, diet, exercise,
and treatment strategies A detailed
look at the medications and
surgeries available for obesity The
fact that we have an epidemic of
obesity today that is covering the
globe suggests that the strategically
simple ideas of eating less and
exercising more, ideas that require
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commitment and personal
involvement by the individual, have
not been very successful. As we
move forward in trying to
understand this problem, we need to
be alert to strategies and tactics that
may not require individual
motivation and commitment—history
has shown that they do not work
well. This book supplies guidance
on developing and designing novel
strategic interventions against
obesity and metabolic disorders.
To battle the obesity epidemic in
America, health care professionals
and policymakers need relevant,
useful data on the effectiveness of
obesity prevention policies and
programs. Bridging the Evidence
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Gap in Obesity Prevention identifies
a new approach to decision making
and research on obesity prevention
to use a systems perspective to gain
a broader understanding of the
context of obesity and the many
factors that influence it.
United States
Treatment of the Obese Patient
Understanding the Lived Experience
of Obesity in Australia
Big Fat Lies
Obesity
State of the Science and
Opportunities for Military Programs
Child and Adolescent Obesity
The aim of this book is to inform
clinicians of recent advances in
obesity research and provide a review
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of current treatment issues and
strategies. Part 1 covers new
discoveries in the physiological control
of body weight, as well as the
pathophysiology of obesity. Part 2
covers a range of issues that are
central to the clinical management of
obese patients. This illustrated volume
will stimulate and engage clinicians.
This report examines the complex
social cause of the obesity 'epidemic',
and recommends a range of public
health measures, at national and local
level, that are needed to address it.
Currently, there are a limited amount
of guidelines to help clinicians manage
patients with obesity and comorbid
mental disorders. This expertly written
source fills the gap in the literature by
providing a clear overview of obesity
and its relationship to mental illness
while reviewing the most recent
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methods to manage and control the
condition with diet, exercise,
psychological treatments,
pharmacotherapy, and surgery.
This book explores in depth the
relation between physical activity and
cancer control, including primary
prevention, coping with treatments,
recovery after treatments, long-term
survivorship, secondary prevention,
and survival. The first part of the book
presents the most recent research on
the impact of physical activity in
preventing a range of cancers. In the
second part, the association between
physical activity and cancer
survivorship is addressed. The effects
of physical activity on supportive care
endpoints (e.g., quality of life, fatigue,
physical functioning) and disease
endpoints (e.g., biomarkers,
recurrence, survival) are carefully
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analyzed. In addition, the determinants
of physical activity in cancer survivors
are discussed, and behavior change
strategies for increasing physical
activity in cancer survivors are
appraised. The final part of the book is
devoted to special topics, including the
relation of physical activity to pediatric
cancer survivorship and to palliative
cancer care.
The Evidence Report
Causes, Consequences, and
Intervention Approaches
Identification, Evaluation, and
Treatment of Overweight and Obesity
in Adults
Hunger and Obesity
Physical Activity and Cancer
A Guide to Obesity and the Metabolic
Syndrome
Clinical Guidelines on the
Identification, Evaluation, and
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Treatment of Overweight and Obesity
in Adults

It seems almost daily we read
newspaper articles and watch
news reports exposing the
growing epidemic of obesity in
America. Our government tells
us we are experiencing a major
health crisis, with sixty percent
of Americans classified as
overweight, and one in four as
obese. But how valid are these
claims? In Fat Politics, J. Eric
Oliver shows how a handful of
doctors, government
bureaucrats, and health
researchers, with financial
backing from the drug and
weight-loss industries, have
campaigned to create
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standards that mislead the
public. They mislabel more
than sixty million Americans as
"overweight," inflate the health
risks of being fat, and promote
the idea that obesity is a killer
disease. In reviewing the
scientific evidence, Oliver
shows there is little proof that
obesity causes so much
disease and death or that
losing weight is what makes
people healthier. Our concern
with obesity, he writes, is
fueled more by social
prejudice, bureaucratic politics,
and industry profit than by
scientific fact. Misinformation
pushes millions of Americans
towards dangerous surgeries,
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crash diets, and harmful diet
drugs, while we ignore other,
more real health problems.
Oliver goes on to examine why
it is that Americans despise
fatness and explores why,
despite this revulsion, we
continue to gain weight. Fat
Politics will topple your most
basic assumptions about
obesity and health. It is
essential reading for anyone
with a stake in the nation's--or
their own--good health.
Of evidence-based
recommendations -Introduction -- Overweight and
obesity: background -Examination of randomized
controlled trial evidence -Page 53/93
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Treatment guidelines -Summary of recommendations
-- Future research.
Avoiding overweight and
obesity is the best-established
diet-related risk factor for
cancer. The proportion of
people who are
overweight/obese is increasing,
and the amount of physical
activity is decreasing in most
populations, including urban
populations in many
developing countries. The
increasing prevalence of
overweight/obesity is
presumably due to the
increasing availability of highly
palatable, high energy foods
and an increasing sedentary
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lifestyle due to mechanisation
ofboth workplace and leisure
activities.Overweight/obesity
and reduced physical activity
increases the risk of cancers in
various organs. Maintaining a
healthy body weight and
regular physical activity is the
second most important way to
prevent cancer, after tobacco
control.The suggestions of
possible public health action
aimed at tackling these risk
factors include education
activities to promote balanced
diets which are not excessive
in energy and broad education
and planning to enable and
encourage physical activity
during work and leisure. The
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Handbook Volume 6 on Weight
Control and Physical Activity
contains a full discussion of
this topic, together with
recommendations for public
health action.
This book is the first in a series
of two, featuring the Adiposity Epidemiology and Treatment
Modalities, serving as a
summary of the traditional
views on how the organ
systems are affected when
higher organs start to suffer
from enhanced body weight,
where most of this additional
weight consists of white
adipose tissue (WAT). The
understanding of the
"epidemiology" of obesity will
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consequently enable clinicians
and researchers to better
understand the untoward
"trends" of "metabolic
aberrations" from a wellorganized and health-bringing
homeostasis, with fully
responding WAT and BAT, thus
enabling a balance between fatproducing and fat-metabolizing
tissues for the benefit of the
various organ systems taking
care of the fat and
carbohydrate metabolism,
normally yielding a balanced
energy turnover, ensuring
"healthy" cell phenotypes,
which optimally coordinate the
energy metabolism in a wellfunctioning organism
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throughout a lifetime.
Lay Theories
Causes, Consequences, and
Cures
International Textbook of
Obesity
Storing Up Problems
The Surgeon General's Vision
for a Healthy and Fit Nation
Geographically Weighted
Regression
Bridging the Evidence Gap in
Obesity Prevention

Offers a plan for metabolic
fitness while debunking heightweight tables, fat consumption,
yo-yo dieting, exercise, and the
relationship between health and
obesity.
Due to the resultant health
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consequences and considerable
increase in prevalence, obesity
has become a major worldwide
health problem. “Obesity and
Lipotoxicity” is a comprehensive
review of the recent researches
to provide a better understanding
of the lipotoxicity-related
mechanisms of obesity and the
potential for the development of
new treatment strategies. This
book overviews the biochemical
pathways leading to obesityrelated metabolic disorders that
occur subsequent to lipotoxicity.
Chapters examine the
deleterious effects of nutrient
excess at molecular level
including the cellular and
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molecular aspects of breast
cancer, resistance to leptin,
insulin, adiponectin, and
interconnection between the
circadian clock and metabolic
pathways during high-fat feeding.
“Lipotoxicity and Obesity” will be
a useful resource for clinicians
and basic science researchers,
such as biochemists,
toxicologists, immunologists,
nutritionists, adult and pediatric
endocrinologists, cardiologists,
as well as students who are
thought in this field.
The primary purpose of fitness
and body composition standards
in the U.S. Armed Forces has
always been to select individuals
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best suited to the physical
demands of military service,
based on the assumption that
proper body weight and
composition supports good
health, physical fitness, and
appropriate military appearance.
The current epidemic of
overweight and obesity in the
United States affects the military
services. The pool of available
recruits is reduced because of
failure to meet body composition
standards for entry into the
services and a high percentage
of individuals exceeding military
weight-for-height standards at
the time of entry into the service
leave the military before
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completing their term of
enlistment. To aid in developing
strategies for prevention and
remediation of overweight in
military personnel, the U.S. Army
Medical Research and Materiel
Command requested the
Committee on Military Nutrition
Research to review the scientific
evidence for: factors that
influence body weight, optimal
components of a weight loss and
weight maintenance program,
and the role of gender, age, and
ethnicity in weight management.
In a brief, clear and easily
accessible way, this summary
illustrates the dynamics of the
obesity epidemic and its impact
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on public health throughout the
WHO European Region,
particularly in eastern countries.
It describes how factors that
increase the risk of obesity are
shaped in different settings, such
as the family, school, community
and workplace. It makes both
ethical and economic arguments
for accelerating action against
obesity, and analyses effective
programs and policies in different
government sectors, such as
education, health, agriculture
and trade, urban planning and
transport. The summary also
describes how to design policies
and programs to prevent obesity
and how to monitor progress,
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and calls for specific action by
stakeholders: not only
government sectors but also the
private sector - including food
manufacturers, advertisers and
traders - and professional
consumers' and international and
intergovernmental organizations
such as the European Union.
Fat Politics
Preventing and Managing the
Global Epidemic
Adiposity
Health and Economic
Consequences of an Impending
Global Challenge
Origins and Treatment
A Qualitative Study
Obesity in Youth
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Obesity is a global ticking timebomb with huge potential
negative economic and health
impacts, especially for the poor.
Countries and global partners
need to act urgently to address
this ensuing epidemic with
emphasis highlighting
interventions that require
corrective public action rather
than one of individual
responsibility.
Focuses on the economics of
obesity. This work assesses the
impact of food quality, access to
fast food, food prices, legislation,
and other factors on diet,
physical activity, and body
weight. It calculates the impact
of obesity on hospital costs and
examines the externalities
imposed by obesity through
Page 65/93

Get Free Causes Of Obesity
Papers
health insurance.
Obesity is a serious and complex
public health issue in Australia
with many health and social
consequences for individuals and
communities. Government,
commercial and community
attempts to 'solve' the 'obesity
epidemic' have often failed to
respond to the complex sociocultural causes of obesity. The
voices and experiences of obese
individuals have also been
noticeably missing from public
debates and discussions about
ways to respond to these sociocultural factors.This study sought
to address a key gap in the
obesity literature by: providing indepth qualitative information
about the ways in which
Australian obese adults
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experience, perceive and respond
to their obesity and obesity
discourses; describing how
individual characteristics and
socio-cultural factors combine to
influence these experiences and
responses; identifying factors
that obese adults think may
improve their health and social
experiences; and examining the
complexities of the lived
experience of obesity in
Australian society. The study was
guided by grounded theory
techniques, which take an
iterative approach to data
interpretation and analysis. Semistructured telephone interviews
were conducted with a targeted
sample of 142 Australian adults
with a self-reported body mass
index of 30 kg/m2 or more.
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Thematic analysis and a constant
comparative method were used to
analyse the data. This thesis is
comprised of five academic
papers, which each reveal one
aspect of the lived experience of
obesity in Australia. The first
phase of research (Paper One and
Paper Two) explored how distinct
individual characteristics, namely
male gender and BMI, influence
experiences of, and responses to,
obesity. While there were clear
differences between the ways in
which subgroups conceptualised
and responded to their obesity,
all believed messages about
personal responsibility for obesity
and weight loss but found it
difficult to act upon these
messages. The second phase of
research (Paper Three and Paper
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Four) examined how obese adults
interact with different types of
information about obesity, weight
loss and health outcomes. These
papers revealed that public
health messages about obesityrelated health risks can have
undesirable health and social
outcomes for some individuals.
They also showed that the
information provided by the
weight loss industry resonated
with the experiences of
participants more than
information provided by
governmental and nongovernmental public health
agencies. The final phase of
research (Paper Five) explored a
social phenomenon that was
common to the experiences of
obese adults by investigating how
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weight-based stigma influenced
the health and social experiences
of obese adults. It revealed that
stigma had negative health and
social outcomes for participants,
and that they received, felt and
experienced different types of
stigma in different ways.
Collectively this body of work
provides a more sophisticated
understanding of a complex
health and social issue. This
research provides important
information to help to tailor
responses to obesity that more
appropriately reflect the
experiences and needs of obese
adults.
Geographical Weighted
Regression (GWR) is a new local
modelling technique for
analysing spatial analysis. This
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technique allows local as opposed
to global models of relationships
to be measured and mapped. This
is the first and only book on this
technique, offering
comprehensive coverage on this
new 'hot' topic in spatial analysis.
* Provides step-by-step examples
of how to use the GWR model
using data sets and examples on
issues such as house price
determinants, educational
attainment levels and school
performance statistics * Contains
a broad discussion of and basic
concepts on GWR through to
ideas on statistical inference for
GWR models * uniquely features
accompanying author-written
software that allows users to
undertake sophisticated and
complex forms of GWR within a
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user-friendly, Windows-based,
front-end (see book for details).
Preventing Childhood Obesity
Causes and Consequences,
Prevention and Management
The Carnivore Diet
Absence of Excess Body Fatness
Childhood Obesity
The Real Story behind America's
Obesity Epidemic
Obesity Epidemiology

Nearly one out of every
three adults in America is
obese and tens of millions of
people in the United States
are dieting at any one time.
This has resulted in a weightloss industry worth billions of
dollars a year and growing.
What are the long-term
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results of weight-loss
programs? How can people
sort through the many
programs available and
select one that is right for
them? Weighing the Options
strives to answer these
questions. Despite
widespread public concern
about weight, few studies
have examined the longterm results of weight-loss
programs. One reason that
evaluating obesity
management is difficult is
that no other treatment
depends so much on an
individual's own initiative
and state of mind. Now, a
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distinguished group of
experts assembled by the
Institute of Medicine
addresses this compelling
issue. Weighing the Options
presents criteria for
evaluating treatment
programs for obesity and
explores what these criteria
mean--to health care
providers, program
designers, researchers, and
even overweight people
seeking help. In presenting
its criteria the authors offer a
wealth of information about
weight loss: how obesity is
on the rise, what types of
weight-loss programs are
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available, how to define
obesity, how well we
maintain weight loss, and
what approaches and
practices appear to be most
successful. Information
about weight-loss
programs--their clients, staff
qualifications, services, and
success rates--necessary to
make wise program choices
is discussed in detail. The
book examines how client
demographics and
characteristics--including
health status, knowledge of
weight-loss issues, and
attitude toward weight and
body image--affect which
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programs clients choose,
how successful they are
likely to be with their
choices, and what this
means for outcome
measurement. Short- and
long-term safety
consequences of weight loss
are discussed as well as
clinical assessment of
individual patients. The
authors document the health
risks of being overweight,
summarizing data indicating
that even a small weight loss
reduces the risk of disease
and depression and
increases self-esteem. At the
same time, weight loss has
Page 76/93

Get Free Causes Of Obesity
Papers
been associated with some
poor outcomes, and the book
discusses the implications
for program evaluation.
Prevention can be even more
important than treatment. In
Weighing the Options,
programs for population
groups, efforts targeted to
specific groups at high risk
for obesity, and prevention
of further weight gain in
obese individuals get special
attention. This book provides
detailed guidance on how
the weight-loss industry can
improve its programs to help
people be more successful at
long-term weight loss. And it
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provides consumers with tips
on selecting a program that
will improve their chances of
permanently losing excess
weight.
Lay theories - the informal,
common-sense explanations
people give for particular
social behaviours - are often
very different from formal
'scientific' explanations of
what actually happens. While
they have been studied in
the past, this is the first
attempt to review, in detail,
the nature of these beliefs.
More specifically, it is the
first study to consider such
fundamental questions as
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the structure, aetiology,
stability and consequence of
lay theories about a range of
topics. Each chapter covers a
different area, such as
psychology, psychiatry,
medicine, economics,
statistics, law and education.
Written by an international
group of leading experts on
obesity and related
disorders, this volume is the
first to address the clinical
aspects of obesity. The
contributors review the
latest clinically relevant
findings on the etiology and
pathophysiology of obesity,
examine the full spectrum of
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comorbid conditions and
complications, and discuss
the role of drugs, behavioral
interventions, exercise, and
surgery in treatment of
obesity. Compatibility:
BlackBerry(R) OS 4.1 or
Higher / iPhone/iPod Touch
2.0 or Higher /Palm OS 3.5 or
higher / Palm Pre Classic /
Symbian S60, 3rd edition
(Nokia) / Windows
Mobile(TM) Pocket PC (all
versions) / Windows Mobile
Smartphone / Windows 98SE
/2000/ME/XP/Vista/Tablet PC
Obesity is a growing wide
spread epidemic all over the
world, in developed as well
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as developing countries.
Taking into account its
nature as a complex
phenomenon affected by
different aspects including
economic ones, a growing
body of literature has
examined the effect of
economic factors on obesity
prevalence and the
effectiveness of economic
intervention policies in
combating it. Many papers
argue that economics could
be a cure as well as one of
the main causes of obesity.
Despite the increasing
obesity rate in Spain, to my
knowledge, no known
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published research studied
the economic factors
affecting obesity prevalence,
only there are some studies
about the prevalence of
obesity and the importance
of socio-demographic factors
that are affecting it (SEEDO
and results from the project
PORGROW)) in which the role
of prices and income was
neglected. The objective of
this thesis has been to
analyze the relevance of
economic factors (mainly
income and other
socioeconomic
characteristics of Spanish
households and market
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prices) on the prevalence of
obesity in Spain and to what
extent market intervention
prices are effective to reduce
obesity and improve the
quality of the diet, and under
what circumstances. In
relation to the existing
literature, this thesis project
is the first attempt in Spain
trying to get an overall
picture on the effectiveness
of public policies on both
food consumption and the
quality of diet, on one hand,
and on the prevalence of
obesity on the other hand.
The dissertation is consisted
of four papers. The first
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paper which follows the
thesis' introduction includes
a critical review of the
literature on the economic
approach used to
understand and deal with
obesity prevalence epidemic,
diet quality and public
intervention policies.
Through the literature
review, we also identified the
gaps that other papers of the
thesis tried to fill. How these
gaps were filled by the
present thesis and the
aforementioned objectives
were addressed is the
subject the next three
chapters of this thesis. In
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Chapter 3, the determinant
factors that affect obesity
prevalence were analyzed
using a nonparametric
approach, the Multivariate
Adaptive Regression Splines
(MARS). The development
and validation process of our
new Obesity SpecificHealthy Eating Index (OSHEI) is discussed in Chapter
4. Chapter 5 deals with the
estimation of Spanish
consumers demand for food
and diet quality,
approximated by the BMI,
using the EASI demand
system and the simulation of
the effect of the different
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price intervention policies on
food demand and diet
quality in Spain. The thesis
ends with some concluding
remarks and some
suggestions for further
research. Although, this
study has been proved to be
useful in better
understanding obesity
prevalence and food demand
in Spain, it can be extended
through applying recent
advances in experimental
and behavioral economics.
The majority of the papers
dealing with the role of
economic factors on obesity
prevalence, including our
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papers, found economic
factors to have a significant
but a quite small effect on
obesity prevalence. This
suggests that non-economic
factors are playing the major
role in obesity prevalence.
Just and Payne (2009)
mentioned that because food
decisions are made with little
cognitive involvement, food
policies designed to appeal
to highly cognitive thought
(e.g., fat taxes, detailed
information labels) are likely
to have little impact. With
the aim of understanding
this little impact of such
policies and why consumers
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sometimes behave in ways
that contradict standard
assumptions of economic
analysis and make decisions
that prevent them from
reaching rationally intended
goals, the use of
experimental economics
tools in future research could
be helpful in this pending
question.
Energy Balance and Obesity
The Medical Case for a
Slimmer Nation
Weighing the Options
The Challenge of Obesity in
the WHO European Region
and the Strategies for
Response
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The Truth About Your Weight
and Your Health
Assessing Prevalence and
Trends in Obesity
During the past twenty
years there has been a
dramatic increase in
obesity in the United
States. An estimated
thirty percent of adults
in the US are obese; in
1980, only fifteen
percent were. The issue
is gaining greater
attention with the CDC
and with the public
health world in general.
This book will offer
practical information
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about the methodology of
epidemiologic studies of
obesity, suitable for
graduate students and
researchers in
epidemiology, and public
health practitioners
with an interest in the
issue. The book will be
structured in four main
sections, with the
majority of chapters
authored by Dr. Hu, and
some authored by
specialists in specific
areas. The first section
will consider issues
surrounding the
definition of obesity,
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measurement techniques,
and the designs of
epidemiologic studies.
The second section will
address the consequences
of obesity, looking at
epidemiologic studies
that focus on cardiovascular disease,
diabetes, and cancer The
third section will look
at determinants obesity,
reviewing a wide range
of risk factors for
obesity including diet,
physical activity and
sedentary behaviors,
sleep disorders,
psychosocial factors,
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physical environment,
biochemical and genetic
predictors, and
intrauterine exposures.
In the final section,
the author will discuss
the analytical issues
and challenges for
epidemiologic studies of
obesity.
The book opens by
acquainting readers with
key genetic influences
and dietary patterns,
and later chapters on
treatment and prevention
are written from medical
and public health
perspectives. But
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contributors focus
primarily on
psychological aspects of
obesity such as teasing,
body image, and comorbidity with mental
disorders as well as the
psychosocial
consequences for
children, families and
the larger society. Publisher.
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